Chris LeClair

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 10:10 AM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 7707 St. Croix TR S

To make it easy, for now just send me all of them that we are issuing orders on to replace, and/or failing compliance
inspections, regardless of determination.

This will keep me aware of what is going on.

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 9:03 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: RE: 7707 St. Croix TR S

Is this “awareness” just for those inspections where a permit was issued sometime in the past and we have to make
decisions? Or do you want this awareness on any order to replace?

The reason | ask is because most of our non-compliant orders are “no-brainers”. Cesspools, separation in Lake EImo
(where there was no soil verification being done, so we don’t even bother with looking at old permit records), imminent
threats, etc.

Thanks!

Chris

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 8:49 AM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 7707 St. Croix TR S

This is level of detail is good, “Awareness” is how | define it.

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 8:06 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: RE: 7707 St. Croix TR S

Six months.

I’'m trying to figure out the level of detail you want for these. Is what | provided below too much? Not enough? If you
could let me know as we navigate through this new process, that would be great.

Thanks, Chris

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 4:45 PM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 7707 St. Croix TR S



Hi Chris,
Thanks for sending my way. | concur. What would be the timeframe for replacement?

-Gary

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 4:21 PM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: 7707 St. Croix TR S

Here’s a failing compliance inspection from Brian Humpal. He hit bedrock at 33” & 40”, with a system that is 31” from
grade.

We have a permit on file from 1999, but it was only for a tank replacement. No soil information.
| went out there today and conducted a soil observation, and hit bedrock at 39”. Soil log is attached.
| think we should issue orders to replace the system. Let me know if you concur.

https://septic.co.washington.mn.us/view.php?id=8284

Thanks, Chris

CHRISTOPHER W. | ECLAIR, RE.HS.

Sr. Environmental Specialist
Washington County Department of
Public Health & Environment
651-430-4052
Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us




